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September 2,2008 

MEMO 

To: Dr. Jeannine Blackwell 
Dean of the Graduate School 

From: Dr. Mike Mullen 
Associate Dean 

Re: University Scholars Proposals from the Department of Nutrition and Food Science 

Attached please find two proposals for University Scholars Programs. The first is for the BS in Dietetics 
and the MS in Hospitality and Dietetics Administration. The second is for the BS in Hospitality 
Management and Tourism and the MS in Hospitality and Dietetics Administration. These were both 
approved by the College Faculty on April isth, 2008. 

Office of Academic Programs 
N6 Agricultural Science Building North Lexington, Kentucky 40546-0091 
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Brothers, Sheila C

From: Mendiondo, Marta
Sent: Friday, January 30, 2009 9:49 AM
To: Brothers, Sheila C
Subject: FW: 

Sheila,  
 
My mistake not to include that we also approved: 

New University Scholars Program: BS Hospitality Management and Tourism & MS Hospitality and Dietetics     
Tx,  
Marta 
 
 
 
Marta S. Mendiondo,PhD 
(859) 257‐1412 ext 274 ‐ FAX (859) 323‐2866 
marta@email.uky.edu 
  
Statement of Confidentiality: The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and are intended solely for addressee.  The information may also be legally privileged.  This transmission is 
sent in trust, for the sole purpose of delivery to the intended recipient.  If you have received this transmission in error, any use, reproduction or dissemination of this transmission is strictly prohibited.  If you are not 
the intended recipient, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or at 859-257-1412 x 241 and delete this mssage and its attachments, if any. 
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